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Paul R. Kemaghan 
QPM LL.B MA DPM MCTPD 

Hampshire Constabulary 
Police Headquarters 

West Hill 
WINCHESTER 

Hampshire 
SO22 5DB 

Tel: 0845 0454545 

Fax= 01962 871204 

Telex: 47361 HANPOL 

Your ref: 

Our ref: CC/LR/smg/1088.02 5 September 2002 

Mrs R Carby 

Code A 

Dear Mrs Carby 

! am writing on behalf of the Chief Constable to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 1 
September 2002. 

Mr Kernaghan has asked me to direct your correspondence to the Deputy Chief Constable, so that 
he may address the issues you have raised, and arrange for a response in due course. 

O Yours sincerely 

L Rickwood [Inspector] 
Staff Officer to Paul Kernaghan 

Chief Constable 


